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Ref: LSCCN101 

JULY 2025 

 

Specification Update – O-Xylene Repellence in BioClean-D™ Fabric 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We would like to inform you of an upcoming update to the O-xylene repellence specification for our BioClean-D™ fabric, 

which affects the following product styles: 

Style Description 

S-BDCHT / BDCHT BioClean-D™ Coverall with Hood (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDCCT / BDCCT BioClean-D™ Coverall with Collar (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDFC / BDFC BioClean-D™ Coverall with Hood and Integrated Boots (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDHD-L / BDHD-L BioClean-D™ Hood BDHD-L (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDLC / BDLC BioClean-D™ Lab Coat BDLC (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDOB-L / BDOB-L BioClean-D™ Longer Length Overboots - Sterile (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDOB / BDOB BioClean-D™ Overboots BDOB-L (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDSC-L / BDSC-L BioClean-D™ Sleeve Covers BDSC-L (sterile & non-sterile) 

S-BDKM BioClean-D™ Sterile Kits 

 

When comparing all the data points gathered over years at multiple accredited laboratories, we have observed a consistent 

trend: whilst most of the data set were showing a Class 3 at most laboratories, some data landed just below the Class 3. As 

a result, we are updating the specification to reflect a more accurate and representative classification of O-xylene 

repellence. The classification is being revised from Class 3 to Class 2. 

This change is not indicative of reduced product quality. Rather, it reflects our commitment to transparency and alignment 

with real-world performance data. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your Ansell Sales 

representative. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Fiona Zwinkels-Stalker 

Senior Marketing Director, EMEA/APAC 


